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Name Arthur Aleman

Comment: To the District board, my concern is this, according to the state LCAP every school site
must have an ELAC Committee to represent ELs, where there is a need. On paper,
meetings do take place. Principals will usually get some parents to sign off on meetings
taking place. Yet there is no accountability from the district, to make sure this is
happening. Same goes with school site councils. I have voiced this concern to the board
before with no positive results. Bellow are key points that support my position:

1. Meeting times are held either during school hours or right after school, which
eliminates the working parent.

2. Qualified translators are seldom available.

3. Families of English learners are not having learning sessions/training

4. The % of teachers do not represent the student population in most lower
socioeconomic areas.

5. Not enough teaching time is allocated for ELs.

Thank you for the opportunity to voice concerns

Arthur Aleman

Speaking as Parent/Guardian
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